
STUDENT BULLETIN
Tuesday, March l8, 1969

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY
As a solid rock is not shaken by a strong gale, so wise persons remain 
unaffected by praise or censure. — Buddha

JOURNALISM SCHOLARSHIPS OFFERED
The General Council of the Assemblies of God is offering Journalism 
Scholarships for next year to students who are preparing to serve the 
fellowship as writers. Full information and application blanks may be 
obtained from the Dean of Education's office. Prompt action is necessary.

FROM THE LIBRARY
If you would like to check out books to have during the Spring Interim, 
you may do so March 20 and 21.

BOOKSTORE SPECIAL
We have something new! A USED BOOK FILE. If you have used textbooks 
you wish to sell, file the information in the bookstore. On a 3x5 card 
print or type your name, room number, and the title, author and edition 
of the book for sale. Also include the price at which you wish to sell 
the book. Students may consult this file if they wish to purchase used 
textbooks.

NEWS FOR DORMITORY RESIDENTS
If you will be staying in the dormitories over the Spring Interim, make 
reservations with your supervisor TODAY! A Si.00 charge per night will 
be assessed starting Sunday night, March 23, and ending Friday night,
March 28. The last meal in the cafeteria this quarter will be Saturday, 
March 22 at noon. The first meal of Spring Quarter will be Sunday evening, 
March 30.

FOR aLL STUDENTS RETURNING
The first day of classes for the Spring Quarter is APRIL 1 !

COLLEGE TO HOST CHOIR
Monday, March 31 at 7*30, the College will be favored by a special concert 
with the Cascade College Choir. Plan now to attend this special event.

DINING HaLL SURVEY
The Administration wishes to thank the students for their cooperation 
in completing the recent Dining Hall Survey. A complete report of that 
survey will be presented at a later date.


